From: Rodney Reimer

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:50 PM

To: SPPC < sppc@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] river road golf course

## To city of London Council

Closing down River Road Golf course is wrong. We the golfers have paid for this course when this was being built. No money came from the tax payers of London. I understand the 3 courses over all makes money for the city, which is use for other facilities. I also understand when this came up many years ago, the report said that the course should be consider 1, and not as an individual facility.

Last year 2020, it was very difficult to get tee time to unless you book it with 30 seconds after the tee time open up at 9 PM. The city will lose memberships over this, I know fellow golfers that will go to another course, and I will be one.

Rodney Reimer